
 



 

“Our students have really enjoyed 
this event previously and two 
years ago we had two teams which 
was great - and six of those eight 
are now taking FM and all eight did 
gain an A* at GCSE.  I think the 
event was pivotal for them.” 
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King Edwards VI Grammar School 
Broomfield Road, Chelmsford 
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4.00 pm – 7.00 pm 


